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Eligibility, Enrollment, Billing, ID cards  
EPC Administration Office  

877-578-8707  
epc@cdsadmin.com 

  
Medical Plan Provider Network &                

Customer Service 
Meritain Health 

800-925-2272 
www.meritain.com 

Prescription Drug Coverage 
Express Scripts  
800-987-5246  

www.express-scripts.com  
 

Other Health Benefits & Retirement Plan 
EPC Benefit Resources, Inc., Office 

407-930-4492 
benefits@epc.org 

 
The US Government recently announced that all Americans 
can order free at-home Covid-19 rapid tests through the      
government website, COVIDtests.gov. Every household can 
receive 4 test kits. Please take advantage of this great no-cost 
benefit. It is so simple to order. Just follow these steps: 
 

1. Click here to order or copy and paste 
        https:/www.covidtests.gov/  into your browser. 
 

   2.     Provide your name and address. Your email address is  
            optional. 

 
3. Click submit and you will receive 4 test kits within 7-12 
        days after you submit your order. 
 

If you don’t want to order online then here are some other   
options for you: 
 
➔ Testing sites at No-Cost or Low-Cost. There over 20,000 

sites nationwide.  
 

• To find a testing site near you click here or copy and 
paste the link https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/
community-based-testing-sites/index.html into your 
browser or go directly to the government site by        
typing in this link www.hhs.gov/coronavirus.  

 
➔ You can purchase at-home test kits at local pharmacies 

and the cost will be covered by your EPC health plan. But 
do keep in mind that your benefit plan will be paying the 
full cost of the kits. So getting free kits paid for by the     
government or using a no cost test site will save your plan 
those costs.  
 

➔ If you purchase a test kit through another mail order or  
retail outlet you may be able to file a paper claim to seek 
reimbursement through your medical benefit. 

FREE COVID-19 TEST KITS 

Administrator Corner 

➔ Happy New Year! We look forward to working with and 
supporting you in 2022! To help us communicate more 
effectively we would like to have your most current email 
address on file so we can share with you any important 
benefit related information. Please send 
April.Hair@epc.org your name, church, and email           
address. Thank you! 

Tip—Preparedness for Natural Disasters 
 

 

Start the New Year Secure…Taxpayers should keep 
vital original documents inside a waterproof container 
in a secure space. Documents such as tax returns, birth 
certificates, deeds, titles, and insurance policies should 
also be duplicated and kept with a trusted person     
outside the area a natural disaster may affect. 

EPC Benefit Resources 
2022 Who to Contact List  

Remember… 

you have 24/7 virtual healthcare available 
to you and your covered dependents age 1 
or older under any of the five EPC medical 
plans through 98point6.  
 
You can have a virtual primary care           
physician (PCP) visit from your home right 
now using your smart phone or mobile     
device.  
 
You are automatically enrolled in 98point6 
but will need to register prior to your first 
visit. If you are already “visit ready” open 
your App and start your visit. If you have not 
yet registered to be “visit ready” then 
download the App by clicking here and   
register, then you will be “visit ready” to 
start your visit from the App. If you are     
enrolled in our traditional medical plan 
your co-pay is $0, and only $5 if you are in 
our high deductible plan. 
 

Want to avoid going to a medical facility?   

Worried about exposing loved ones? 

Your New ID Cards 
 
If you have any dependents that live away from home you can       
forward ID Cards to them! You can also view, print, or email a 

copy through the Meritain Health website. Click here to watch a   
video to see how to view and print. Initial ID Cards that were mailed 
to member addresses included cards for all dependents 18 or older. 

www.98point6.com/epc 
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